
Bonneville High School
251 E. Laker Way
Ogden, UT 84405

TO: Weber School District Board of Education
Dr. Jeff Stephens, Superintendent

FROM: Brock Mitchell
Bonneville High Principal

DATE: October 19, 2020

SUBJECT Refurbishment of Marquee at Bonneville High School

Bids are attached. Julie’s Sign Shoppe is who we would like to use.  The reasoning for choosing 
Julie’s Sign Shoppe is as a central hub of the community, the information that is put out on the 
sign is vital to help the community stay informed.  The larger surface area of the screen allows 
for increased lines of text.  This makes the sign more visible from a greater distance

In addition, the Lexan panels for the Julie's Sign Shoppe bid are a thicker Lexan material (0.177 
compared to 0.150) which provide greater stability and less likely to flex and bow over time.

Bonneville High School currently has $30,000 raised for the marquee.  There is an alumni group 
that is setting up a fundraiser that believes they will cover the remaining amount.  Anything not 
covered would be able to be covered by Bonneville High School.


